
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Entry Form 2014 
 
If you are completing this form electronically, it should be emailed to tom.hockaday@ansford.org.uk along with 
the team’s PowerPoint presentation.  Your email should also include the link to the team video. 
 
If you are posting your team’s entry on a recordable CD or a USB memory stick, please include this form with the 
entry.  Send to ALL Committee, c/o Tom Hockaday, Ansford Academy, Castle Cary, Somerset BA7 7JJ. 
 
The closing date for entries is Friday 17 January 2014.  Entries must be received either by email by 12pm or in the 
post on this day.  No late entries will be accepted. 
 
 

School Name 
 

 

Teacher Name 
 

 

Teacher Email Address 
 

 
 

School Phone Number 
 

 

School Postal Address 
 
 
 
 

 

Language of the Winning 
Presentation  

 

Focus of the Winning Presentation 
(Town/Region and Country) 

 

Names of Students in the Winning 
Team (min 3 and max 5) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The teacher contact details on this form will be used to make contact with the winning school teams invited to 
take part in the finals event at GCHQ.  For the ten school teams invited to the finals event, GCHQ will require 
further details of the teacher and participating pupils for security purposes.      


